
The Director-General 

NOTE TO MRS FRANÇOISE LE BAIL, DIRECTOR-GENERAL, DG JUST 

Subject: Children's rights - Lessons learned from Romania 

With reference to the meeting on Romania on 16 July 2013, please find attached a final 
hand-over note on the work of DG Enlargement in the area of children's rights in 
Romania during the pre-accession phase prior to Romania's accession to the EU on 
1 January 2007. 

As discussed at the said meeting, DG ELARG hereby transfers the responsibility for this 
dossier to DG JUST, thus making your service the single point of contact in the 
Commission. 

I would be grateful if you could distribute this information to the relevant colleagues 
concerned in DG Justice, notably to Ms Margaret Tuite, Commission Coordinator on 
Children's Rights. 

I remain at your disposal for any further questions you may have. 
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